
Ceylon Petroleum Corporation  

(Ministry of Energy) 
 

TIME CHARTER OF MAINTENANCE AND EMERGENCY RESPONSE VESSEL 

(MERV) FOR CEYLON PETROLEUM CORPORATION 

 

B/27/2025 

 

ADDENDUM – 01 

 

Ceylon Petroleum Corporation (CPC) hereby informs all interested parties and prospective bidders 

that: 

Any clarification required regarding the bidding document for the above mentioned tender must 

be forwarded to CPC via e-mail to mervproc@ceypetco.gov.lk on or before 10th September 2025. 

All responses to the submitted clarifications will be published on our official website within 7 days 

(i.e. on or before 17th September 2025). 

All prospective bidders and parties who have collected the bidding documents are required to: 

1. Submit any clarifications before the above deadline 

2. Regularly check the CPC website for published responses 

3. Ensure compliance with all updated requirements as per the clarification responses. 

For further information, please contact Ceylon Petroleum Corporation at the e-mail address 

mentioned above. 

 

Chairman, 

High Level Procurement Committee,  

C/o Manager (Procurement & Stores), 

Procurement & Stores Function,  

Ceylon Petroleum Corporation, 

1st Floor, No. 609, Dr. Danister De Silva Mawatha, 

Colombo 09. 

Tele : +94(0)11 7296333 

mailto:mervproc@ceypetco.gov.lk

